
Sent: Friday, 15 July 2005 18:08 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

Subject: NR\495\PG - Re-issue of the Datalogger Support File (DL1) 

15th July 2005 

Dear Colleague,  

Please find attached the revised implementation plan for the DM Invoice Supporting Information 
(DL1) file format.  Representations are invited on these formats, to be received no later than 
29th July 2005. 

The change is necessitated by the requirement to reflect the meter reading charges against 
each Transporter, as a consequence the Network Identifier field has been added to the record. 

This change proposal has been reissued following comments received at the July UKLink 
Committee meeting indicating that insufficient information was provided with the initial 
communication "NR/488/TM -  Revised DL File Format".  At the meeting the Committee agreed 
the implementation date of 18th October 2005 provided no significant adverse comments were 
received in response to this communication. 

I can confirm that the values included within the NWO field in the D63 record will be consistent 
with other records containing this date - i.e. TGT/GT2/GT3/GT4/GT5. 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience that the original communication caused.   

If you require any further information the please contact Lewis Reed on 0121 424 8593 or Prem 
Gabbi 0121 424 8598. 


